
Our team is ready and excited to offer you the unique Home House 
experience you know and love with some extra care and attention

WELCOME BACK HOME

We recommend making a booking before coming to Home 
House. Bookings can be made on the website. 

The Garden and The Drawing Rooms are available for booking, 
the other areas of the house will be opened in a phased manner.

The lower ground event rooms will be dedicated for Members 
to collect their new Membership Card, register and to provide 

access to The Garden area. This is also where our Front of House 
team can be located to answer any questions you might have. 

No cloakroom facilities will be available.

Please ensure you are social distancing as 
per PHE guidelines. 

The House layout will be updated 
accordingly to mirror these suggestions.

Enter via the main Home House entrance, 
House 20, on Portman Square. 

The House will be clearly marked with 
a one way system.

Staff will be provided with PPE including face 
masks, hand-gel sanitisers and gloves, and 

voluntarily temperature check will be offered.

Public areas and toilets will have an 
increased schedule of cleaning throughout 

the day.

Help yourself to hand sanitiser which 
will be available throughout the house. 

A complimentary mini-bottle of hand sanitiser 
will be awaiting you (with love from Cedric).

For bedroom bookings check-in/out times 
will remain the same. To reassure all our 

guests we will have a 24hr gap between 
each bedroom’s occupancy to allow time 
for deep cleaning. All bedrooms will have 
hand sanitisers as part of their amenities.

 Tables and chairs will be thoroughly cleaned 
between reservations.

We prefer contactless payment and 
discourage cash.

Please exit the House via the House 21 
entrance, on Gloucester Place.

We look forward to welcoming you back to Home House


